
SOUTH SOUND 4-4-2 CLUB 
 

This newsletter is a publication of the South Sound 442 Club.  The information contained in this newsletter is the 
opinion of the editor and those contributing information or articles.  It does not necessarily represent the opinion 
of the Club.  We can not guarantee the accuracy of the information contained in this newsletter. 

 

N O V E M B E R    2 0 0 2 
 
President - Dave, 360-895-3389   Editor - Merrill, 253-847-0737   Membership - Dave, 253-565-5465 
Email rallyedave@charter.net   cmcollect@yahoo.com 

 

MEETING    Sunday   November 17th – 6:00   Round Table Pizza 
 Our regular meeting will be Sunday, November 17th, 6:00 at Round Table Pizza, North 26th and Pearl 

Street in Tacoma.   
 
HOLIDAY DINNER – December 11th 
 At last month’s meeting it was decided to again hold our Holiday Dinner at Moctazuma’s Restaurant at South 
56th and Tyler Street in Tacoma.  This is where we have gone for the last several years and it has worked well for 
our club.  We have always had a good attendance at this location.  We picked the date of Wednesday, 
December 11th and a time of around 6:00.  By holding it early in December and not on a weekend, there seems 
to be less conflict with other activities.  We hope this time and date works for most of our members.  Be sure to 
mark this date on your canendar.  Because of our Holiday Dinner, there will be no regular meeting in December. 
 
NOMINATIONS 
 At this month’s meeting we will be holding nominations for our club officers for the coming year.  If you are 
interested in serving as an officer, let us know and if you are nominated, please give it some consideration.  
Serving as an officer in our club is, for the most part, pretty easy.  We will need to nominate for President, Vice-
President, Secretary, Treasurer, and Editor.  We will have elections in January because we don’t have a regular 
meeting in December. 
 
DUES TIME AGAIN 
 It’s November already and that means it’s time to think about renewing your club dues and avoiding the year 
end rush.  We hope the club has been of value to you and that you will want to continue your membership.  You 
can rejoin at one of our club meetings or, if you are one of our members who is unable to attend our meetings, 
you can fill out the membership form below and mail it, along with a check for $10.00 made payable to Dave 
Anderson, to Dave at 4703  72nd Ave. Ct. W, University Place, WA  98466 
 
        CLUB MEMBERSHIP FORM FOR 2003 
 
NAME________________________________PHONE NUMBER_____________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_____________________________________CITY_________________STATE________ 
 
ZIP___________________  EMAIL _____________________________________________________ 
 
          4-4-2 OR CUTLASSES OWNED 
 
 
YEAR_________MODEL_____________________BODY STYLE___________________________ 
 
YEAR_________MODEL_____________________BODY STYLE___________________________ 
 
YEAR_________MODEL_____________________BODY STYLE___________________________ 
 
YEAR_________MODEL_____________________BODY STYLE___________________________ 
 
 



CORVETTE SWAP MEET 
 For the past several years our club has rented a booth at the Corvette Swap Meet in February to promote our 
club and to provide a place for our members to sell their extra parts.  We need to discuss this at our meeting and 
decide whether we want to do this again. 
 
NATIONAL OLDSMOBILE MEET IN 2005 
 At our last meeting Ed Konsmo updated us on the Puget Sound Oldsmobile Club’s bid for hosting the 2005 
National Oldsmobile Meet here in the Seattle area.  It looks like the preliminary plans are coming together.  The 
Doubletree at SeaTac will be headquarters for the meet.  Some of our members have volunteered to help out on 
some of the committees.  If you are interested in getting involved, there will be lots of opportunities to help.  We 
will keep you informed with updates from time to time.  If you have any questions, you can call Ed at 253-845-
2288. 
 
TOYS OR CAR PARTS 
 I had to make a tough decision earlier this month of whether to go to the toy show or the Bremerton Swap 
Meet.  I chose the toy show but didn’t find any really neat toys to buy.  I did pick up four small diecast 442’s that 
I didn’t have.  I probably missed some really great deals at the swap meet but, oh well, I guess I will never know. 
 

 
PICNIC TROPHY AND DOOR PRIZE DONORS 

 
SUPERCARS UNLIMITED (Where Cutlass/4-4-2 is ALL we do!)  Mechanical parts specialists (no 
chrome or sheetmetal).  1964-77.  100+ pages parts catalog available (503) 244-8249 or FAX (503) 
244-9639 or www.supercarsunlimited.com 
 

Greg at South Tacoma National, South 83rd and South Tacoma Way in Tacoma is offering a parts 
discount to South Sound 4-4-2 Club members. 

 

ADVERTISEMENTS 
 

FOR SALE: 1967 Cutlass – good solid car with 330 engine, 442 hood, and new tires.  1967 Cutlass – Drag 
car, 454 Chev, 400 turbo, 456 to 1 full locked 12-bolt rear end.  350 Olds engine.  Leonard, 
253-884-4472. 

 
FOR SALE: 1984 Hurst Olds, 74,000 original miles.  Two owner Bremerton car from Bill Smith Oldsmobile.  

$8,995 OBO.  Randy, 360-479-1845. 
 
FOR SALE: 1965 Cutlass core support, ’65  4-4-2 intake manifold, ’65 Cutlass fenders.  Make offer. Dave 

Lawrence, 360-895-3389. 
 

FOR SALE: 1948 Oldsmobile Sedanette 2-Door for street rod or restore, $1,500.00.  Hal, 253-756-5458 
or hals442@aol.com. 

 
FOR SALE: Olds motors, 1970  250 6-cylinder, ’65  425, ’76  455, ’65  330.  $250 to $550.  All run good. 

Hal, 253-756-5458 or hals442@aol.com. 
 

FOR SALE: TH350 Trans; engine frame support mounts for Olds 400 CI motor (‘65-’68).  Holley Street 
Dominator Manifold P/N 300-15 fits 400-425-455 Olds Engines.  Les Brown, 253-927-6233.  
lw.brown@juno.com 

 

FOR SALE: 1973 Buick Riveria, could be restored or would make an excellent parts car.  Merrill Severson, 
253-847-0737. 

 
 


